
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
9/15/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 09551-2025' 

From: noreply@psc.state.fl.us 
Sent: Monday, September 15, 2025 08:21 AM 
To: missields@gmail.com 
CC: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Docket Number - 20250023-WS 

Good Morning, Missiel Da Silva, 

We will be placing your comments below in docket correspondence in Docket No. 20250023-WS, and forwarding 
them to the Office of Consumer Assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Nickalus Holmes 
Office of Commission Clerk 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public record law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your comments may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: missields@gmail.com 
Sent: Sunday, September 14, 2025 04:05 PM 
To: Florida Public Service Commission 
Subject: Docket Number - 20250023-WS 

Description: 

Customer Comment Id: 13 
Are you a customer of NC Real Estate Projects, LLC d/b/a Grenelefe Utility: Y 
Name: Missiel Da Silva 
Phone: 3058338102 
Email: missields@gmail.com 



Address: 687 Oide Camelot Circle, Haines City, Polk, FL 33844 
Submit Date: Sunday, September 14, 2025 04:05 PM 

Comment: How can increasing our water rate from $30 per month to hundreds of dollars serve any purpose as a public 
service? I purchased my condo for $45,000 six years ago, paying cash with the intention of living a low-cost lifestyle, 
especially after dealing with major health issues that have kept me out of work for the past two years. 

Your agency/organization is grossly imputing the cost of a redevelopment project around our community on our 
citizens, who have no involment in and have nothing to do with these groups of individuals/private investors who 
purchased hundred of these condominiums with the intention of redeveloping them for profit. 

Your actions could irreversibly affect our livelyhoods. Please reconsider your water rate increases by limiting them to 
new the communities being created rather than established residents of Grenefe condominiums such as myself. 


